
I want to let you know how grateful students, like myself, are for the 
support alumni donors provide to Dakota College at Bottineau. I 
graduated from DCB in the spring of 2022 with great memories of my 
time on campus. 

One of my favorite experiences is playing goalie for the LadyJacks 
Women’s Hockey team during its inaugural season. We made it to the 
2022 American Collegiate Hockey Association D2 National Championship 
tournament in St Louis, Missouri, where we were first runners up. It is an 
amazing achievement for a brand-new athletic program! I know Coach 
Loucks will do an exceptional job maintaining this team’s legacy. 

Thanks to donors like you, I received academic scholarships that made 
higher education more affordable for me. I was named to the Dean’s 
List three of my four semesters, served as the Vice President of the PTK 
Honor Society, and participated in the Honors Program as well as Student 
Senate. I cannot say enough about the advantages that being a part 
of Honors Program and PTK gave me when it came to transferring to a 
larger school to continue my education. 

My academic transcript is outstanding thanks to the research opportunity 
I had at DCB. I received an Excellence in Science-Biology Student 
Recognition Award for my research project “Tracking Ancestral DNA in 
Current Genomes.” I have processed genes, as well as separating and 
extracting DNA. I feel very blessed because many students at other 
schools do not get an opportunity for hands-on lab work at the level DCB 
provides, as well as the support from my professors. 

Currently I’m pursuing a bachelor’s degree in Biology and playing hockey 
at a D1 school in Michigan. I appreciate my time in Bottineau even more 
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Dear FNAME,



The Alumni Association wants you to know we need your support to keep giving scholarship dollars and publishing the 
bi-annual newsletter. Please remember to send your contribution by clipping this slip out with your information. This will 
help us update our records and keep you on our mailing lists. We very much appreciate your contribution and support.

Contribution Amount
n  $25
n  $50
n  $100
n  Other __________________

Greetings alumni and friends: 

Alumni Donation

Name __________________________________________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________________

Phone __________________________Email ___________________________________________

Make checks payable to DCB Alumni Association and mail to 105 Simrall Blvd., Bottineau, ND 58318 or pay by credit card online by visiting: 
www.dakotacollege.edu/foundation or calling us at 701-228-5613.

The Alumni Association challenges you to support our scholarship program by joining us in setting up an endowed scholarship for our 
students. Please send your contribution by clipping this slip out and including your information. This will help us update our records. 
We appreciate your contribution and support. 

Contribution Amount

  $50

  $190.70

  $1,907.00

  Other __________________

Name __________________________________________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________________

Phone __________________________Email ___________________________________________

Make checks payable to DCB Alumni Association  and mail to 105 Simrall Blvd., Bottineau, ND 58318 
or pay by credit card online by visiting: www.dakotacollege.edu/foundation or calling us at  
701-228-5613.   

  $25 – Alumni Dues

The Alumni Association wants you to know we need your support to keep giving scholarship dollars and publishing the 
bi-annual newsletter. Please remember to send your contribution by clipping this slip out with your information. This will 
help us update our records and keep you on our mailing lists. We very much appreciate your contribution and support.

Contribution Amount
n  $25
n  $50
n  $100
n  Other __________________

Greetings alumni and friends: 

Alumni Donation

Name __________________________________________________________________________

Address ________________________________________________________________________

Phone __________________________Email ___________________________________________

Make checks payable to DCB Alumni Association and mail to 105 Simrall Blvd., Bottineau, ND 58318 or pay by credit card online by visiting: 
www.dakotacollege.edu/foundation or calling us at 701-228-5613.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PAST SUPPORT OF DCB. 
You make DCB’s academic programs, access to amazing professors, athletics, college 
organizations, and scholarships possible. 

now that I am at a much larger school. I was able to get to 
know everyone on DCB’s campus. I stay connected with my 
DCB advisors and professors. After having two years of daily 
contact with DCB faculty, I truly consider them family. The one-
on-one attention students receive is something special that 
makes the school stand out. 

I was honored to be selected the 2022 Smokey’s Queen and 
serve as the Commencement Speaker during graduation in May. 
Attending DCB truly set me up for future academic and athletic 
success. I’m confident you can relate when I say I’ll never forget 
my time in Bottineau or the people I met there. I believe the 
friendships I made will last a lifetime.

And thank you for believing in me and all the other students 
who attend your alma mater. 

With immense gratitude,

Chloe Burt, ‘22
Major: Liberal Arts Associate in Science
Hometown: Maidstone, Saskatchewan

Chloe Burt

Join Us in Celebrating Our 115th Anniversary!

The DCB Alumni Association has introduced an Alumni Challenge 
this year as we celebrate our 115th Anniversary. 

We challenge you to donate $190.70 or $1,907.00 or any amount to help us establish an Alumni 
Endowment Fund to support students who return to DCB for a second year to finish their degree or 
certificate programs. Once the endowment is established, we can guarantee there will be funds to provide 

scholarships every year.

Please consider becoming a donor during this historical year on our campus. You can reach out to Leslie Stevens 

to discuss in more detail by calling 701.228.5613 or email at leslie.stevens@dakotacollege.edu. Or use the form 

below to contribute.
 

Long Live the Lumberjacks!


